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2nd November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: Revised PPE Timetable 

 

Firstly I would like to say a huge thank you to Year 11 for how they conducted themselves during 

yesterday's lockdown, especially as they were in the middle of their PPEs.  

 

As the English Language PPE was disturbed by the lockdown and did not run effectively we have 

reorganised the last few days of the exams so that all students get the chance to take the exam 

properly. On Friday morning we will run the English Language PPE and move the Physical 

Education and Computer Science papers to Monday morning. The Music PPE will take place in the 

students’ next Music lesson.  

 

Attached is an updated timetable for Friday 3rd and Monday 6th November.  

 

I appreciate having to rewrite the timetable at short notice is not ideal but we want to give all the 

students the best chance to achieve in their PPEs and prepare for their exams next summer.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mr A Stanton 

Deputy Headteacher 

  


